
To Whom This May Concern, 
 
I would like to share that my family and I fully endorse the barn restoration 
project at 11658 50th Street North in Lake Elmo.  I have met with Danielle Hecker, 
owner of the property, several times.  I fully understand the scope of the project 
and believe it would be a beautiful addition to our community.  The project 
encompasses the desires of the Lake Elmo community in preservation, restoration 
and a welcoming site for visitors.  I believe the history of this property deserves to 
be restored.   
 
Not only am I a neighbor that lives in Tana Ridge, but I am a Realtor that is 
working on the Wildflower project in Lake Elmo.  I fully understand the scope of 
changes that Lake Elmo is about to experience and the importance of restoration 
projects, similar to what Danielle Hecker is trying to accomplish.  Lake Elmo needs 
more restoration and preservation along our beautiful landscape.  We need to 
honor the family before Danielle that made Lake Elmo what it is today.   
 
We are in full support of the barn restoration and wedding venue at 11658 50th 
Street North in Lake Elmo.  We look forward to this project coming to fruition. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jodi Klepac 
Current Resident at 4847 Lily Avenue N in Lake Elmo 
Employee of Edina Realty 520 Commons Drive in Woodbury 
651-226-2672  
YocumRealEstateGroup@EdinaRealty.com 
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